Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

April 19, 2024

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
PPRD-2024-

UPDATES ON THE ISO 9001:2015 CERTIFICATE AWARDING CEREMONY

Teo: Director III
Functional Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

1. The attached Advisory, signed by Wilfredo Cabral, Officer-In-Charge, Office of
the Undersecretary of Human Resource and Organizational Development, announces
the venue and change of time for the ISO 9001:2015 Certificate Awarding Ceremony.

The event will be held in Sequoia Hotel Manila Bay (Aseana City, Business Park,
Paranaque City), and will commence at 1:00 PM.

2, Participants are requested to accomplish the pre-registration form using the
DepEd email address through this link: bit.ly/PreRegOAwarding, on or before April
22, 2024 (Monday), 5:00 PM.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

7/RONELO AL K. 0
Director III
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OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY
HUMAN RESOURCE AND ORGANIZATIONAL DEVELOPMENT

ADVISORY
April 17, 2024

Announcement of Venue and Change of Time for the ISO Awarding
9001:2015 Certificate Awarding for the 15 DepEd Regional Offices

In relation to DM-OUHROD-2024-0651 titled ISO Awarding 9001:2015 Certificate
Awarding for the 15 DepEd Regional Offices, we would like to announce that the
venue for the mentioned event will be in Sequioa Hotel Manila Bay (Aseana City,
Business Park, Paranaque City).

Kindly be informed that due to logistical concerns, the event will start at 1:00 PM.

Only a maximum of 12 participants per Regional Office can be accommodated; thus,
participants are requested to accomplish the pre-registration form using the DepEd
email address through this link: bit.ly/PreRegROAwarding, on or before April 22,
2024 (Monday), 5:00 PM.

For questions and/or clarifications, please contact Ms. Dorothy Aireen Lipit of the
NQMS Secretariat through phone at (02) 8633-5375 or email at

nagmssupportwdeped.gov.ph.
WILFREDO & i RAL

Regional Director
Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary
Human Resource and Organizational Development
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